
What’s going on?
Boeing is cleaning up groundwater contamination in 
Algona, near their Auburn facility. You may see large 
equipment installing groundwater monitoring wells. This 
work may be noisy but won’t last long. 

The wells are needed to inject food for the natural 
bacteria that break down the contamination. The  
bacteria food is a milky-white fluid made from vegetable 
oil. It’s completely safe for humans and pets. 

When to expect it
May 2024: Wells will be installed in the Algona 
commercial district.
Early June 2024: A well will be installed in the Algona 
residential area.
July & August 2024: You may see workers near the wells. 
They will be injecting the bacteria food or taking samples.

Boeing Auburn 
Cleanup

Scan with your 
phone’s camera 
to learn more:

http://ecology.wa.gov/BoeingAuburn


Visit our website:  
ecology.wa.gov/BoeingAuburn

Contact: Christa Colouzis
Phone: 425-324-1850
Email: christa.colouzis@ecy.wa.gov

Spanish: Para información en español, 
visite ecology.wa.gov/BoeingAuburn. Para 
solicitar un intérprete, favor de comunicarse 
con Janelle Anderson al 425-301-6454.
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To request an ADA accommodation, contact Ecology by phone at 
360-407-6700 or email at hwtrpubs@ecy.wa.gov. For Washington 
Relay Service or TTY call 711 or 877-833-6341.

P.O. Box 47600
Olympia, WA 98504

For more information

http://ecology.wa.gov/BoeingAuburn
http://ecology.wa.gov/BoeingAuburn
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